Republic of the Philippines

Q Department of Environment and Natural Resources
& Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office
e e MIMAROPA Region

— e Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan

‘-'::' E-mail: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
Telfax No. (048) 433-5638

February 17, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila
FROM : The OIC-Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : CONDUCT OF AUTONOMOUS REEF MONITORING

STRUCTURE (ARMS) MONITORING AT SNAKE ISLAND
NCMCR FOR JANUARY CY 2022

Forwarded is the memorandum dated February 16, 2022 of Research Assistant Edilita
B. Demonguitan of Snake Island NCMCR.

As per report, the ARMS monitoring was not conducted because all watercrafts of
Snake Island were completely damaged except from Speedboat which is currently under repair
and the Snake Island personnel were busy in clearing and initial inspection and repair of
damages caused by typhoon Odette last December 17, 2021.

For information and further instruction.

—

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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& Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office
o RS MIMAROPA Region
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February 16, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The OIC-Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

THRU A The Chief,
Conservation and Development Section/SIMO

FROM : Edilita B. Demonguitan
Research Assistant, Snake Island NCMCR

SUBJECT : CONDUCT OF AUTONOMOUS REEF MONITORING
STRUCTURE (ARMS) MONITORING AT SNAKE ISLAND
NCMCR FOR JANUARY CY 2022

Respectfully submitted is the report on ARMS monitoring activity in Snake Island —
National Coastal and Marine Center for Research.

Please be informed that the scheduled monitoring of ARMS for the month of January
2022 did not happen due to the following reasons:

1. There was no available boat on the scheduled date for ARMS monitoring because
all watercrafts were completely damaged by Typhoon Odette last December 17, 2021 except
from Speedboat which is currently under repair.

2. The Snake Island personnel were busy in clearing and initial inspection and repair
of damages caused by Typhoon Odette.

For your information and consideration.

MOIEG?ITAN

EDILITA



